
Blessed Sacrament Parish welcomes new residents 
and visitors. It is wonderful to celebrate the Eucharist 

with you. If you are new to the parish, 
please call the office to register. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
 
Mother Teresa Statue.  I want to give you an 
update on the statue of Mother Teresa with 
Children that has been commissioned for our 
parish.  Timothy Schmalz, a world-renowned 
sculptor, was scheduled to begin on this original 
piece right away.  However, the project got bumped 
by none other than Pope Francis.  Mr. Schmalz had 
been given a massive project called Angels Among 
Us, depicting contemporary refugees.  Originally it 
was to be placed in the Vatican just outside the 
window where the pope prays the Angelus each 
day.  It would remain there for some time and then 
be transferred to the United Nations.  The Vatican is 
so pleased with the work that they asked that the 
original remain there and that another be cast for 
the United Nations.  Thus, our project got bumped.  
Tony Frey, Mr. Schmalz’s business manager, 
estimates that work on our project will begin in 
November and be ready for installation sometime 
next summer.  When he begins carving, photos will 
be posted on facebook so that you can see the work 
progress.  I will keep you informed.  Our parish is 
greatly honored to be the site of an original work 
done by such a well-known artist. It is certainly an 
exciting endeavor.  Yet, patience is a virtue we will 
need as we await the completion of this project.  
“Mother will come when she is ready.”  
 
Labor Day.  In the Catholic tradition, work is more 
than a way to make a living; it is a form of continuing 
participation in God’s creation.  Labor Day gives us 
a time to reflect on the dignity of work.  The US 
Conference of Catholic Bishops, in their annual 
Labor Day statement, reminds us again of this 
dignity.  Yet, talk is cheap. What can one consumer 
do about it?  If you wish to support companies that 
value fair prices, safe working conditions and 
environmentally sustainable practices here in the 
U.S. and around the world, Catholic Relief Services 
provides a website that connects consumers with 
projects produced in ethical manners.  That site can 
be reached at https://ethicaltrade.crs.org/   
   
            Fr. Jeff  
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CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 
 

Monday,  January 25 

  Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM   Roberta & John Beall 

                               
                                        

Tuesday,  January 26 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20 AM    Poor Souls’ Shrine           

                                                                                                   

Wednesday, January 27 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Intention of the Belz Family                                                                                      

   5:30PM     Prayer Service 

                      

Thursday,  January 28 

     Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM   Patrick Elchleep                    

     

Friday, January 29 

      Confessions before Mass 

      8:20AM   Marita Child 

                                                                      

Saturday, January 30 

   8:00AM   Michael & Nora Dovonan 

                     (Latin Mass) 

   3:00-4:00PM - Confessions                             

   4:30 PM    Jack & Kenneth Leahy 

                    

Sunday, January 31ï Fourth Sunday in Ordinary     
         Time 

   7:00 AM    Arlene & Pat Stapleton 

  8:30 AM     Intentions of our Parishioners 

  10:30 AM   George & Marguarite Hughes                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 

Monday,  September 3 

     Confessions before Mass 

  8:00AM  Joe Cavanagh 

                   Barbara Lehman            

 

  Tuesday,  September 4 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20AM  Stephen Squires 

                   Edith & Leonard Barry 

                                                 

Wednesday, September 5 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00AM   Marie Valenti 

                    Sally Guzzardo 

     5:30PM  Prayer Service                          

 

Thursday,  September 6 

    Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM   Dodie Coady 

                   Sue Ashcroft 

                

Friday, September 7 

     Confessions before Mass 

      8:20AM  Carol Castor 

                    Jim Belz 

                                                                          

Saturday, September 8 

     Confessions before Mass 

      8:00AM   Special Intention 

      3:00-4:00PM   Confessions 

      4:30PM   Virginia Stannard 

                    

Sunday,Septembe9, 23rdSunday Ordinary Time 

    7:00AM    Intention of our Parishioners 

   8:30AM    Fields, Clay, & Brown Families 

  10:30AM   Liz Bramlet   

                                                                                                                                       

Rosary beginning at 10:05 is prayed before 10:30 
AM Mass Sundays.  Rosary is now being prayed 
for the Blessed Sacrament Prayer Line-two 
intentions per week!  Please join us in praying for 

our parish family.  Hope to see you there!! 

  

 

https://ethicaltrade.crs.org/


    

Congratulations!-to the graduates of the Blessed 
Sacrament Class of 1968 as they celebrate their 50th 
Class Reunion this weekend. Special prayers for the 
13 deceased members from the 95 students. 
 
PSR Registration-will be held Wednesday, 
September 5th from 6:30-7:30pm in the school 
cafeteria. 
 

Bishop Robert Barronôs The Mass  Save the date(s) 
September 11th, 18th, and 25th and plan to join us to 
view and discuss this DVD series about the “source 
and summit of the Christian life.” Whether at a 6:30 
AM Mass on a Tuesday or the highest Mass at the 
Easter Vigil the same mystery occurs, and that 
mystery has the power to transform us. Come learn 
from one of the best spokesmen for our faith, Bishop 
Robert Barron.  Sessions will be conducted in the 
Blessed Sacrament rectory basement at 6:30 PM. For 
more information call Bob or Connie Vincent at 523-
4335. 
 

Pray like a Saint with Matt Leonard  According to 
Scripture, every one of us is called to "be perfect" and 
to "pray without ceasing." Prayer is the path to God, 
and many of us have been saying prayers all our lives. 
But are we really praying? Matt Leonard lays out the 
practical steps to achieve union with God through 
deep prayer, even in the midst of this busy world. 
This, and many other audio talks, videos, and books 
are available at no charge to you via our parish 
subscription to Formed. If you aren’t already signed up 
for your free access go to www.bsps.formed.org. If you 
need assistance please call Bob Vincent at 523-
4335.   
 
Looking for a Way to Serve God?  Perhaps helping 
our youth learn about their faith through PSR (Parish 
School of Religion) as a catechist (instructor) is for 
you.  With the assistance of teaching materials and 
personal support, you foster a better faith 
understanding for those who attend public schools.  
PSR meets for 1¼ hours on Wednesdays (Sept-May), 
6:30p – 7:45p.  If this interests you, please contact 
Deacon Dave to learn more details.  (528-7521, 
derdmann@bsps.org) 
 
Our Ministry Fair will take place on September 15 
and 16 after all weekend Masses.  Stop by the tables 
and chat with representatives from Adult Retreats, 
Altar Servers, Arts & Environment, Breadline, 
Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, Mission Partnership, 
Music Ministries, Parish School of Religion, Perpetual 
Adoration, Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults and 
Ushers. 

Share the Word begins September 9  and is for 
children in grades 1-4 attending Mass at Blessed 
Sacrament, regardless of where they attend grade 
school. Children help with the first two readings and 
the responsorial psalm and the teacher reads the 
Gospel to them.  They also say the Apostles Creed 
and share the intentions for the prayer of the faithful.. 
We can always use more volunteers.  This is a 
rewarding way to become more involved in the parish 
and earn service hours.  Contact the Parish Office  
(528-7521) or John Katalinich 836-2767 or email  
john.katalinich@lrs.com 
 
"Blessed Sacrament School admits students of any 
race, color, sex or national and ethnic origin to all the 
rights, privileges, programs and activities generally 
accorded or made available to students at the 
school.  It does not discriminate based on race, color, 
sex, or national and ethnic origin in the administration 
of its educational policies, admissions policies, 
scholarships and loan programs, and athletic and 
school-administered programs." 
 
The Annual Catholic Services Appeal  weekend will 
begin in just TWO WEEKS!  The theme for this year’s 
Appeal is ñIn Gratitude for Godôs Abundant 
Blessings.ò  Christ calls us to consider our gifts and 
to return a portion of them to him through our parish 
and the larger Church, our diocese.  Joining with the 
other parishes in our diocese, we can all work together 
to care for the Church by sharing God’s gifts through 
the Annual Catholic Services Appeal. 
 
Back to School = Back to Sports Fall sports season 
is quickly approaching.  Pick up some Dick's Sporting 
Goods scrip cards ($25 cards/8% donation), Target 
cards ($25 and $100 cards/2% donation) and Walmart 
cards ($25 and $100 cards/2.5% donation) before you 
buy those new cleats, shinguards, kneepads and 
helmets.  Scrip cards are available to purchase in the 
School office during regular office hours and result in 
an annual rebate for our school families AND 
parishioners. 
 
ñCome & Seeò RCIA  Now is a good time to consider 
offering RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) to 
that person who seems as though they might be 
interested in your Faith.  Perhaps they are just hearing 
or feeling a “call or pull”.  RCIA is where one can learn 
about the Catholic Faith without having to make a 
commitment.  Maybe offer to accompany them to an 
RCIA overview meeting on the “Come & See” night at 
7:00p on 9/6/18 at the rectory basement meeting 
room.  Call the office for more information (528-7521). 
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OUR PARISH FAMILY 

http://www.bsps.formed.org


MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

WEEK OF SEPT. 3-7 

MONDAY-WEDNESDAY 

8:00AM 
Alio Giacomini-Eamon Mahoney 

Thursday- Friday 
Ethan Keller-Eleanor Maloy 

 
Saturday, Sept. 8, 4:30PM 

Lector:  Vincent Toolen 
Servers: Quinn Butler, Emmy 
Doll, Malik Greco 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Lisa 
Sarnowski, Dave Sarnowski, 
Calvin Bell, Susan Galllagher, 
Erica Beeman, Noreen Luhr, 
Ed Schofield, Rosemary 
DiNello. 

 
 

 Sunday, Sept 9, 7:00AM  
Lector:  Val Simhauser 
Servers: Sophia Reimers 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Pat 
Sheehan, Chrsty Geving, 
Kathryn Gietl, Michele Hinds-
Greenwood, Kathy Grubb 

 
 

Sunday, Sept. 9,  8:30 AM 
Lector: George Rudis, Jr. 
Servers: Maggie O’Brien, 
Miriam O’Brien, Ellen O’Brien 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Mark 
Ushman, Colleen VonDeBur, 
Scott Reimers, Becky 
Leonard, Kathy Harth, 
Patricia Clarida, Mary K. 
Sommer, Ken Sommer 

 
 

Sunday, Sept. 9, 10:30AM 
Lector:   Clare Manning 
Servers: Ava DeSalle, William 
DeSalle, Samuel De Salle 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Patti 
Naylor, Barbara Erdmann, 
Joseph Stannard, Eric 
Madiar, Andrea Judd, Sally 
Petrone, Lisa Belz, Jim 
Morpew 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
ADORATION HOURS: Following are the hours that are open and available 
for Adoration.  Is it possible that  you may have ñOne Hour to Watch with 

Himò. 
 

Sunday    1am   Tuesday      3am    Friday  12pm   
Sunday    2am   Wednesday  3am    Friday   5pm 
Sunday    3am   Wednesday   8am    Saturday  1am 
Monday   1am   Wednesday    6pm    Saturday  2am 
Monday   2am   Wednesday     8pm    Saturday  7am 
Monday   3am      Thursday         2am    Saturday  1pm 
Monday  11pm           Friday      1am       Saturday  6pm 
Tuesday  12am       Friday   2am    Saturday  5pm 
Tuesday    1am     Friday   3am 
Tuesday    2am    Friday   4am 

                       
Are you a visitor to Blessed Sacrament? If you're visiting us today 
we’re glad you're here. If you are considering Blessed Sacrament as your 
new spiritual home, or if you just want to know more about us, we have a 
packet of information we would like you to take home with you. Just ask 
any usher for a visitor’s packet. You don’t have to give us any information 
about yourself. Just ask an usher. No strings attached. Thank you for vis-
iting Blessed Sacrament. 
 
Get your flu shots here this year!!  A Flu Shot Clinic for anyone age 10 
and over, with Hi Dose Vaccine for those age 65 and over sponsored by 
Hy-Vee's Pharmacy (no charge with Medicare/Medicaid card and most 
insurance companies or $21.99 with no insurance)  will be offered to the 
parishioners of Blessed Sacrament after all Masses, on Saturday, Octo-
ber 13, and Sunday, October 14.  So mark your calendars- protect your-
self- get a flu shot.  
 
Calvary Cemetery Fall Clean-Up   Please remove ALL decorations that 
you would like to save by September 16th.  ALL decorations will be re-
moved during the period September 17th-30th.  Fall decorations may be 
placed beginning October 1.  If you have any questions or concern please 
call the cemetery office 523-3726. 

 
On Sunday, September 2nd, all area high school age students are invit-
ed to the Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception to have a conversation 
about faith. Fr. Wayne Stock and Fr Michael Friedel will answer your 
questions about Church teaching, the Mass, and current issues in socie-
ty.  Bring your questions and bring a friend to the Cathedral Atrium at 
6:30pm.  Snacks provided. 
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Blessed Sacrament Prayer Line 

Call the Parish Office 528-7521  Please pray for the 
intention of : Lucy Wallner, Carol Ann & Jerry Walton, Jim-

mie Hill,  Robert Farris, Terry Rossi, Amber, Dorothy Tracy, 
Vernon Spiedger, Terri Burwitz, Rita, Ron, Owen Doak, Kay-
te, Denise S, Christopher Morgan, Dave, Betty, Ed Pauley, 
Steve, Hannah Clark, Peter Schofield, Ginny Schofield, Amy 
Gatewood family, Monica Larch, Austin Fields, Larry Theise, 
Gwen Bramlet, Richard Judd, John M, Louie Rago, Gwinn, 
John, Claire, Mary,  Anna Eleyidath, Josette, Danielle Loftus, 
Kitty, Susan, Cindy, Barbara Schuh, Ruth Pohlman, Charles 
Klaphake, Annie,  Barb, Tony, Kurt C, Eric, Lois & Jim Bur-
ton, Tom VonBerg,  Donna Fitts,  Ellen White, Barbara, Rose, 
Archer Senft, Suzie Culters, Tom J., Judy, Anna Gietl, Doug, 
Tammie, Beth, Camden Spinner, Cindi,  Andy Kates, Dave, 
Sandy H, Jim C., Jason Baird, Jen, Family of Gretchen 
Hornickle Harrison, Joyln Jensen, Jack Rhinehart,  Dorothy 
Willenborg, Tom, Barry McCollom Tyra Redpath, Steve Kin-
sella,  Destiny Renfro James, Clarita DeLargy, Steve,  Karen, 
Steve, Miles Fifer, Maureen, Julie, Bill, Mary Coffey, Craig 
DeLargy, Brian Meredith, Destiny Jane, Katie Bronken, Cher-
yl, Fonda, Kristen, Tia, Clem McDermott, Jeff K., Laura M, 
Helen, Sue, Bob Wise, Jean & Bernie Quigley, Elizabeth 
Handrich, Melissa, Mary Jane Harshbarger, Troy, Joan Cas-
per, Sharon S, Laura Black,  Anna Chougry March, Charlotte,  
Don Egan, Shandi Chrysler, Ellen Rachkus, Donald 
Cole ,Dave, Leo, Emily Amy,Gloria, Mark Skube, Susan 
McCain, Ray  Shaw, Jeanette, Kevin Henry, Mary Alice Ow-
ens, Gary Bartels, Don John, Wyatt Hanlon, Dale,Peggy  
Cadigan, Sarah & baby O’Connor, Chris Venaas, Mary, 
Rocky Tom Acker, Barry Becker, Caleb Cross, Callie 
 
 

 
Project Rachel can help women and men heal  from 
the pain of abortion.  For assistance call 698-4456 
 
Diocesan Child Abuse Reporting & Investigation  
321-1155 

Parish Collection 
Target Amount     $23,500.00 
Sunday, August 19,2018  $26,814.50 
  
 

STEWARDSHIP  

(Time / Talent /Treasure)  

In the Spirit of Giving  
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